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Welcome, SCIP’rs!   
BuildSite is honored to welcome to its website so many new specifications consultants from the 

Specifications Consultants in Independent Practice (SCIP).   

In November-December, BuildSite extended a special offering to SCIP members.  We wanted to 

show the value of BuildSite’s online materials database to these hardworking consultants.   

Members of SCIP “serve architects and engineers who need written documents prepared by 

specialists who are technically up-to-date in document organization, materials and methods, 

and production aids.”  Additionally, they work with a broader audience, which includes “public 

agencies, product manufacturers, and facility managers who use consulting specifiers to 

provide services for which they cannot quickly or economically build staff.” 

Ned Trainor, BuildSite’s president, commented, “George Mills and Jack Margolis, members of 

SCIP, have made major contributions to BuildSite, both in product classification and database 

architecture.  We’re pleased to welcome so many of their SCIP colleagues to the BuildSite 

community.”   

For further information, please contact Mimi Streett, Sr. Account Manager, at 510-208-0433 / 

mstreett@buildsite.com. 


